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Ken Parker

From: Kathryn Hamilton 
Sent: Thursday, 8 March 2018 6:50 PM
To: Legislation
Subject: Submission 

Good afternoon, 
 
I have read the Town of Cambridge submission, see attached, and agree with all of the amendments proposed by 
this Local Government. 
https://www.cambridge.wa.gov.au/files/assets/public/documents-and-files/aaa-agenda-and-
minutes/2018/attachments/03/item-4-attachments-march-2018.pdf 
I strongly support the proposal that Council should “Approve all employment contracts for designated senior 
employees, including dismissal, renewal of contracts, and performance reviews”.  
Regrettably I have little time to prepare a detailed submission in my own words, as the multiple tasks that confront 
a new councillor are all consuming. Needless to say I am grateful to the Town of Cambridge for creating their 
submission that mirrors my thoughts exactly. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kath Hamilton 

Councillor - Town of Bassendean 
 

 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 




